
 

 

 

 

 

Dear parents/carers 

 

This is designed to give you some information about your child going into our year 3 classes next year. 

We are moving some children between the classes as they move from the KS1 building to the KS2 

building to ensure there is the right balance. Our year 3 classes are –  

3S – Mrs Stewart who is working with Mrs Kirby. 

3MB – Mrs Mason and Mrs Buono who are working with Mrs Taylor.  

The children line up in the KS2 playground in the morning and can be collected from there at home 

time. 

 

Here are some of the things to be aware of going into year 3 -  

 New building for the children – when it is poor weather before school we try to open the KS2 hall for 
the older children as they are often unaccompanied in the morning.  

 The year 3 children regularly attend assemblies with a focus on morals, attendance and rewarding 
good work/behaviour.  

 Reading at home with your child is VERY important to their development – please help by reading 
with your child at least 3 times a week and recording it in their reading diary.  

 By the end of year 3, children are expected to know their 2, 3, 4, 5, 8 and 10 times tables well – not 
just to recite them. Please support them at home with this – they now have a National test at the 
end of year 4!  

 We have fortnightly spelling tests. 
 Please help your child to learn to fasten shoe laces – if they cannot, please look at Velcro or buckles. 
 The children do not need to wear school uniform on their PE day.  

 

Visits and Visitors:  

Local Bramley Walk  

The Leeds Discovery Centre - Ancient Egypt Trip 

Egyptian Wow Day 

Egyptian museum open afternoon (organised by the children) 

Herd Farm - Stone Age Trip  

Trip to Salts Mill (David Hockney artwork) 

TOTAL = £ 20 

 

If you have any further questions, please email, phone or call in.  

 

Have a great summer 

Mr Midgley & team. 


